
LEAD SERVICE LINE VERIFICAITON AND REPLACEMENT PROGRAM FOR  

RICEVILLE UTILITY DISTRICT 

 

LEAD AND COPPER ON UTILITY SIDE OF THE METER: 

RICEVILLE UTILITY DISTRICT has not found any Lead or Galvanized service lines in our system (from main 
to meter). This will conƟnue to be monitored and reported. 

 

LEAD AND COPPER ON UTILITY SIDE OF THE METER: 

EPA  Lead and Copper inventory list was issued to all UƟliƟes requiring all served locaƟons to be placed 
on a master list that is available to all customers at www.ricevilleuƟlitydistrict.org or upon request at our 
office at 3802 Highway 11S Riceville TN 37370. 

Customers that reported having Lead, Galvanized needing replacement or Unknown on their side of the 
meter, with plumbing installed before 1988, have been noƟfied by mail and is asked to either update our 
informaƟon if this is incorrect or to work toward replacing the lines within the next 10 years. 

At this Ɵme no sampling is required but if concerned please request to be added to our Triennial Lead 
and Copper Sampling site list. (qualificaƟons apply) 

EPA LCRI has not issued any more requirements or suggesƟons for financial help in replacing or 
monitoring the sites listed on our PotenƟal Lead Exposure Rist List (available in the office upon request) 
but Riceville UƟlity District will conƟnue to monitor the LCRI and will update our program accordingly. 

Customer noƟficaƟon can be located our website at www.ricevilleuƟlitydistrict.org or mailed directly to 
the customer if the customer is listed on our PotenƟal lead Exposure Risk list. 

 

INVENTORY: 

Monitored and updated daily. 

 

COMMUNICATION: 

LocaƟon in our system with service lines before 1988 found to have Lead, Galvanized needing replacing 
or Unknown will automaƟcally require the customer be noƟfied and be placed on our PotenƟal Lead 
Exposure Risk List. 


